
Y6 Benchball 

Tuesday 4th February 2025 - South Hunsley School 

 
Our Year 6’s enjoyed lots of fun and success in the recent annual Benchball event 

at South Hunsley School. They won the vast majority of their games throughout 

the evening and played the game exactly as it should be played - competitively but 

with plenty of smiles and enjoyment! They were extremely unlucky to not finish 

the event in a podium position, missing out on 2nd place by a mere two points. Well 

done to all of our children involved and thank you for making it such a fun event to 

watch! 

 
 


